TO THE ENFIELD TOWN BOARD

WE WOULD LIKE TO TAKE THIS OPPORTUNITY TO NOMINATE KEN AND MARY
ECKERT OF ENFIELD CENTER ROAD EAST AS OUR SUGGESTION FOR VOLUNTEERS OF THE
MONTH.

KEN AND MARY REPRESENT THE FINEST EXAMPLE OF HOW MANY OF OUR
SENIORS GIVE OF THEMSELVES FOR THIS COMMUNITY. THEY HAVE DONE SO FOR MANY
YEARS BY ASSISTING IN THE DISTRUBITION OF FOOD FOR THE NEEDY THROUGH THE
ENFIELD FOOD BANK, OFTEN HELPING SET UP AND CLEAN UP WHEN THEIR SCHEDUALS
PERMITTED.

THEY HAVE OFTEN HELPED AS SENIOR VOLUNTEERS WHEN THE HEALTH
DEPARTMENT HAS HAD FLUE SHOT CLINICS AND REQUIRED VOLUNTEERS TO HELP
WITH PAPERWORK FOR THE RECEIPIENTS.

AS ACTIVE MEMBERS OF THE ENFIELD SENIOR CITIZEN GROUP THEY ALWAYS
PARTICIAPTE WHEN ASKED HELPING WITH BAKE SALES AS WELL AS SELLING AND
COLLECTING TICKETS AT FUNCTIONS OR MEETINGS.

KEN AND MARY ARE ALWAYS READY AND WILLING TO HELP WHENEVER ASKED
AND THEY ARE A PERFECT EXAMPLE OF HOW THE SENIORS IN THE TOWN OF ENFIELD
CONTINUE TO GIVE OF THEMSELVES TO HELP MAKE THE COMMUNITY A BETTER PLACE
TO LIVE.

WE ARE PROUD TO NOMINATE KEN AND MARY ECKERT FOR YOUR

CONSIDERATION AS EXAMPLES OF VOLUNTERISM IN OUR COMMUNITY, YOUNG AND OLD
ALIKE!

SUBBMITTED BY TRACY AND LARRY SAULSGIVER



I would like to nominate Kenneth and Mary Eckert for
Volunteers of the Month. Ken and Mary have been
volunteers at the Enfield Food Pantry for many years. When |
asked Mary how long she and Ken had been volunteering
she replied, "I don’'t remember when we started, but it must
be around 20 years.” Since I started volunteering at the
pantry eight years ago, they have missed very few times.
Mary says they enjoy getting out and talking with the people.
I think they embody the philosophy of Enfield residents
helping other Enfield residents.

Linda Stilwell



